From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2024 10:27 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

03/09/2024

MS Jessica Menzies
3 /10 Kalinya st ST
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

The fact that this submission has been declined multiple times is boardering on ridiculous.

This is an emergency service that is doing its best to try and save lives. The volunteers at Newport SLSC have given
up their time and weekends to try and ensure the safety of the public at Newport Beach and the fact they are still
trying to operate out of a building that it falling apart around them is outstanding.

While all these submissions have been rejected there has not been an alternative solution offered.

The best place for the clubhouse is where it is, it gives full view of both ends of the beach even while the surf is
large. It's the perfect vantage point to see when watching from the beach becomes too difficult. There have been
several rescues that have been spotted from the clubhouse where if we had not been up there the person would
have drowned. These families have been grateful and it’s a shame that the council and those fueling the issues
cannot see the benefit these volunteers have made to the public of Newport.





